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UNITED STATES AIR FORCE SECURITY SERVICE
BROOKS AIR FORCE BASE, TEXAS
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27 MAR 1852

SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation

THRU : Director
Armed Forces Security Agency
Washington 25, D, C.

TO: Mr. William Friedman .
Armed Forces Security Agency
== -=-- - Washington—25;~D, C;— "~ et

1. I would like to express the appreciation of the entire Air
Force Security Service for your uniquely interesting presentation
made at the world-wide Communications Security Conference held by
this Command during the period 3-7 March 1952.

2. Your lecture, "The Development of Communications Security,"
was most informative and interesting. Your presentation provided a
historical background against which present day communications se-
curity becomes more significant and meaningful.
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